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Dear Praying Friends,

We have been enjoying our time back in the UK which has been flying by. It has been a real pleasure and encouragement for us to see so many of you over the last couple of months. We’ve seen so many inspiring people around the country – people serving God in the places He has called them to. The chances are that you are one of them! Thank you for inspiring us!

It has been a while since we last sent out a proper prayer letter and one will be with you in the not too distant future. However, many of you have asked about how the investigations into why “the hoped for troop of mini-Tester’s have failed to appear” had been progressing and we wanted you to have the chance to pray with more information. Sarah will be having a laparoscopy (small keyhole operation) in the morning of the 15th July to remove a couple of cysts from her ovaries and to deal with some endometriosis. Please do pray for her and for the doctors, that all would go well and that her recovery would be quick and full.

We will be away for a couple of week’s holiday with family before the operation which will be a lovely chance to rest and recharge our batteries. Then if we haven’t yet seen you and you’d like to join us, there are still a few chances!

11th July – St Mary’s Island Church, Chatham

17th & 18th July – Paul will be in Hardwicke Church, Gloucestershire.

24th & 25th July – Christ Church, Quarry Bank, West Midlands.

28th July – St Barnabas’, Worcester

29th July – St Stephen’s, Worcester

31st July & 1st August – St Mary’s Balderstone, Rochdale

If you can’t make it to a church to see us, you can listen online to a couple of the talks we have given – just click on the link and follow the instructions to download the talks: http://www.st-thomas-brampton.org/podcast%20index.html
For those who’d like to see more about Ventanilla where we both work, Ewan MacGregor visited there as a Unicef ambassador as part of Soccer Aid and his video diary can be seen at: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2AKLK3xq5aA (Part 1) and http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QAidNeml0wc (Part 2). His descriptions are quite accurate and there are clips from areas very similar to those we work in.

Finally, if you want some more reading matter, there are articles with our news in both the latest CMS “Share” Magazine (http://www.cms-uk.org/Resources/Publications/SharemagazineLatinAmerica/tabid/524/language/en-GB/Default.aspx) and SAMS Ireland “Buena Vista” Magazine (http://samsireland.com/resources/Buena-Vista-Summer-2010.pdf).
We’ll be in touch again soon. Thank you for all of your support. Do keep praying!
Love,

Paul and Sarah



